
From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 18 August 2022 2:20 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Chambers - O'Neill C <Chambers.ONeill.C@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Asbury DP 
<Chambers.Asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/99, AM2021/63, AM2021/65 - Aged Care Work Value - Submissions in reply to 
the Commonwealth  
 
Dear Ms Castles 
 
UWU does not intend to file a submission in reply to the Commonwealth. 
 
My apologies for omitting to advise the bench of this. 
 
Regards 
 
Ben Redford 
Director – Strategic Power 
United Workers Union 
 
P: (03) 9235 7777 
E:   ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 

 

 
Email disclaimer: unitedworkers.org.au/emaildisclaimer  

 
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 18 August 2022 2:08 PM 
To: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au> 
Cc: Chambers - O'Neill C <Chambers.ONeill.C@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Asbury DP 
<Chambers.Asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2020/99, AM2021/63, AM2021/65 - Aged Care Work Value - Submissions in reply to the 
Commonwealth  
 
Dear Mr Redford, 
 
I refer to the current Directions.  
 
Direction 2 required parties to file submissions in reply to the Commonwealth’s written submissions 
by 4pm on Wednesday 17 August 2022. 
 
We did not receive a submission from the UWU in reply to the Commonwealth.  
 
Could you please advise if the UWU intends to file a submission in reply to the Commonwealth?  
 
Kind regards, 
 

Madeleine Castles (she/her) 

Associate to the Hon. Justice Ross AO  
President 
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T 03 8656 4645 

E madeleine.castles@fwc.gov.au 

 
Level 4, 11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne, VIC, 3000 
PO Box 1994, Melbourne, Vic, 3001 

 
 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 
 
This email was sent from Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung Country. 
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